
Dear Mr Walpole 
 
Thank you for your e-mail concerning the Oak tree at the Kings Arms Public House, Main Road, 
Frating. 
 
I have attached a copy of the report made in respect of your request to make a new Tree 
Preservation Order in respect of the tree, along with my comments on the planning application 
and the TEMPO sheet (Tree Evaluation Method for Preservation Orders). 
 
As you will see it is not considered necessary or otherwise expedient to make the tree the 
subject of a new TPO at the present time. Should the situation change then this matter could be 
re-considered at some stage in the future. 
 
I should however like to thank you for bringing this matter to my attention and should be 
pleased to discuss any of the attached documents with you should you so wish. 
 
The Councils decision will be published of Direct.GOV in accordance with The Openness of 
Local Government Bodies Regulations 2014. 
 
I hope that you find this helpful. 
 
Should you require any additional information or if I can be of any further assistance then 
please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Regards 
 
Clive  
 
Clive Dawson 
Tree and Landscape Officer 
 
Tendring District Council 
Town Hall, Station Road, Clacton on Sea, Essex, CO15 1SE  
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From: walpolecj < >  
Sent: Wednesday, January 31, 2024 12:36 PM 
To: Clive Dawson < > 
Subject: TPO Frating 

 
Dear Mr Dawson 
 
Thank you so much for getting back to me so quickly regarding the oak tree within the 
grounds of the Kings arm's , Frating 
Please accept my application forcactreecprotection order for this old oak tree due to 
development pending and the important protection required. Photo attached 

http://www.tendringdc.gov.uk/


 
Yours truly 
 
 
 
Christopher J Walpole 

 
 
 
Sent from Proton Mail mobile 

 


